
EDITORIAL NOTE
This issue of the VUWLR follows the pattern of collaboration established with volume 

26 issue 2 of 1996. It is dedicated to comparative law material and is published in 
conjunction with the NZ Association for Comparative Law. The relationship with the 
Revue Juridique Polynesienne will also be maintained with some of the papers of this issue 
being reprinted in the next issue of that Revue.

The focus of the comparative material in this issue is on Japanese law. The VUWLR 
Editorial Board wishes to acknowledge the support of the authors and all who have 
contributed to this issue. In particular we are grateful to the Showa Law Office, and to the 
NZ Centre for Japanese Studies for their financial support.

We thank too HE Mr Tetsuya Endo, the Ambassador of Japan, for his encouragement 
and participation in agreeing to write the Foreword to this issue.
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